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Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

SUBJECT: FEHA EXERCISE REPORT FOR THE WASHINGTON NUCLEAR PROJECT,

UNIT 2 (WNP-2) 1992 ANNUAL EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS EXERCISE

By letter dated Hay 13, 1993, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEHA)
informed the NRC of the results of their observations of the offsite
activities during the WNP-2 emergency preparedness exercise on December 8,
1992. The letter states there were two deficiencies identified, and there
were several areas identified that require corrective action. Copies of the
FEHA letter and report are enclosed.

The FEHA report indicates twenty-three areas requiring corrective actions and
two Plan Inadequacies identified during this exercise. We request that you
coordinate with the offsite authorities to ensure corrective actions are taken
to resolve these areas.

Sincerely,
~ -~$ by

Robert J. Pate, Chief
Safeguards, Emergency Preparedness and

Non-Power Reactor Branch

Enclosure:
FEMA ltr. dtd. 05/13/93 w/exercise report

cc w/enclosure
R. Donovan, FEHA, Region X

cc w/o enclosure
R. Erickson, NRR/PEPB
D. Barss, NRR/PEPB
A. HcQueen, RV

bcc: H. Smith
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